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Southampton Airport 
Airspace Change Proposal 
Appendix C – Engagement Details 
 

Executive Summary 
This document presents a copy or summary of every individual communication undertaken 
over the course of Stage 2 of Southampton Airport’s Airspace Change Proposal, up until 30th 
October 2022; communications after this point will be included in a subsequent submission. 
It is intended to support Appendix B, which provides the title of each communication 
without the full details of the content. A supplementary table is included at the top, which 
gives details of the mass communications issued to stakeholders throughout the process. An 
additional table is provided to list the technical meetings which took place throughout this 
portion of the ACP. For a timeline of key engagement activity, please see the engagement 
report. 
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Mass Communications 

The below table shows the mass emails which have been issued as part of the ACP, and lists the organisations whose representatives received these emails. 

Recipients are listed based on the distribution lists which received each email. These lists are as follows: 

- Engagement stakeholders (qualified): Engagement stakeholders, either new or engaged at Stage 1, who have confirmed their contact details 

- Engagement stakeholders (unqualified): Engagement stakeholders, either new or engaged at Stage 1, who have not confirmed their contact details 

- MPs: Members of Parliament whose constituencies may be impacted by SOU’s ACP 

- Jotform signups: Individuals who have signed up via an online form (Jotform) to receive updates on SOU’s ACP 

- New Engagement stakeholders: Engagement stakeholders introduced after the initial communication was issued 

- General Aviation stakeholders: A subset of engagement stakeholders identified as members of the General Aviation community 

- Airline stakeholders: A subset of engagement stakeholders identified as representatives of Airlines 

- Briefing session registrants; Stakeholder briefing session #1/#2/#3 attendees; Technical briefing session attendees: Those who registered attendance for, or attended, a workshop or briefing session (N.B. registrants only received 

communications relevant to the session(s) which they attended/registered for)  

Title Recipients Ref. no. Date sent Content 

Update on Southampton Airport's Airspace 
Change Proposal  

Jotform signups SM-00123 15-09-21 10:09 Dear  

 
Update on Southampton Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 

Thank you for registering for updates regarding Southampton Airport’s airspace change proposal (ACP), a UK-

wide initiative to modernise the country’s airspace, known as the Airspace Modernisation Strategy (AMS).  

 

As a result of the Coronavirus pandemic, our ACP was paused in 2020. We have recently been notified that 

airports will receive funding support from the UK Department of Transport (DfT) to help relaunch the programme. 

This means we are now restarting this important work, picking up from where we left off, and we will be re-

engaging our previous group of stakeholders next year (2022). 

 

The AMS represents the biggest change in how the industry manages its airspace in over 50 years. It will enable 

us to better manage the airspace around the airport, without compromising on safety, delivering a number of 

potential benefits such as environmental improvements, noise management, and minimising the amount of time 

aircraft queue, both in the air and on the ground.  

 

Airspace change is a programme that involves every airport in the country, and as such is a distinct and 

independent process from Southampton Airport’s runway extension scheme.   

 

Southampton Airport is committed to keeping interested parties updated with regards to its airspace change 

proposal and we will update you during the project with any key information. In the meantime, you can find out 

more about the Airspace Modernisation Strategy by visiting www.caa.co.uk/News/New-Airspace-
Modernisation-Strategy-launched-to-overhaul-UK-airspace/ and Southampton Airport’s ACP 

at https://www.southamptonairport.com/about-us/airspace-change-programme/.   
 

You can also contact us via email at airspace.change@southamptonairport.com or via our freephone 

information line on 0800 298 7040. 

 

Kind regards, 
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Southampton International Airport  
 
CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for 
the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 
distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete all copies of this message and attachments. Please note that Southampton International Airport 
Limited monitors incoming and outgoing mail for compliance with its Information Security policy. This 
includes scanning emails for computer viruses. Southampton International Airport Limited is a private limited 
company registered in England under Company Number 2431858, with the Registered Office at Southampton, 
Hampshire, SO18 2NL. COMPANY PARTICULARS: For information about Southampton International Airport, 
please visit www.southamptonairport.com   

Briefing Session on Southampton Airport's 
Airspace Change Proposal – General Aviation 

General Aviation stakeholders SM-00159 21-01-22 11:20 Dear  
 
Briefing Session on Southampton Airport Airspace Change Proposal 
 
Southampton Airport are holding a short briefing session on their Airspace Change Proposal (ACP) for aviation 
stakeholders at 9.30am – 11.00am on Tuesday 15th February 2022 via Microsoft Teams.  
 
We would be grateful if you could email airspace.change@southamptonairport.com to confirm your 
attendance. Joining instructions for the briefing session will be sent via email. 
 
Prior to the pandemic, Southampton Airport was participating in the FASI programme with 20 other UK airports 
and NATS to develop a Masterplan for airspace modernisation. The airspace change project was paused 
(alongside the other Masterplan proposals) when the pandemic hit, but the airspace change programme has 
now restarted. 
 
Southampton Airport is committed to keeping all stakeholders updated with progress on the airspace change 
work. To that end we are holding this briefing session to outline what stage the airport is at in the ACP process 
and next steps. The briefing will include a 20-minute presentation, after which there will be an opportunity for 
discussion and questions. 
 
In attendance will be members of the airport’s ACP delivery team and representatives from the airport's air 
traffic control team. 
 
If you are not the relevant contact within your organisation, please respond with an alternative contact. If an 
alternative contact is not provided, we will continue to send further information to this email address. 
 
Further information and contact details 
 
Southampton ACP website: southamptonairport.com/about-us/airspace-change-programme  
Southampton ACP email address: airspace.change@southamptonairport.com  
Southampton Airport freephone information line: 0800 298 7040 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 

  
Southampton International Airport 
 
CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for 
the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 
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CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for 

the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you 

are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 

distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and 

delete all copies of this message and attachments. Please note that Southampton International Airport 

Limited monitors incoming and outgoing mail for compliance with its Information Security policy. This 

includes scanning emails for computer viruses. Southampton International Airport Limited is a private limited 

company registered in England under Company Number 2431858, with the Registered Office at Southampton, 

Hampshire, SO18 2NL. COMPANY PARTICULARS: For information about Southampton International Airport, 

please visit www.southamptonairport.com   
Briefing Session on Southampton Airport’s 
Airspace Change Proposal - Airlines 

Registered Airlines attendees SM-00175 08-02-22 13:50 Dear   
 
Briefing Session on Southampton Airport’s Airspace Change Proposal 
 
Thank you for registering for Southampton Airport’s briefing session for airline stakeholders on its Airspace 
Change Proposal (ACP).  
 
As you will recall, this is due to be held at 2.00pm – 3.30pm on Tuesday 15th February 2022 via Microsoft 
Teams.  
 
As promised, the link for the virtual meeting can be found below. If you have difficulty accessing the meeting, 
please contact airspace.change@southamptonairport.com   
________________________________________________________________________________  

Microsoft Teams meeting  

Join on your computer or mobile app  

Click here to join the meeting  

Learn More | Meeting options  

________________________________________________________________________________  
Background 
Prior to the pandemic, Southampton Airport was participating in the FASI programme with 20 other UK airports 
and NATS to develop a Masterplan for airspace modernisation. The airspace change project was paused 
(alongside the other Masterplan proposals) when the pandemic hit, but the airspace change programme has 
now restarted. 
 
Southampton Airport is committed to keeping all stakeholders updated with progress on the airspace change 
work. To that end we are holding this briefing session to outline what stage the airport is at in the ACP process 
and next steps. The briefing will include a 20-minute presentation, after which there will be an opportunity for 
discussion and questions. 
 
In attendance will be members of the airport’s ACP delivery team and representatives from the airport's air 
traffic control team. 
 
If you are not the relevant contact within your organisation, please respond with an alternative contact. If an 
alternative contact is not provided, we will continue to send further information to this email address. 
 
Further information and contact details 
 
Southampton ACP website: southamptonairport.com/about-us/airspace-change-programme  
Southampton ACP email address: airspace.change@southamptonairport.com  
Southampton Airport freephone information line: 0800 298 7040 
 
Kind regards 
 





Page 10 

Southampton Airport freephone information line: 0800 298 7040 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 

  
Southampton International Airport 
 

CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for 

the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you 

are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 

distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and 

delete all copies of this message and attachments. Please note that Southampton International Airport 

Limited monitors incoming and outgoing mail for compliance with its Information Security policy. This 

includes scanning emails for computer viruses. Southampton International Airport Limited is a private limited 

company registered in England under Company Number 2431858, with the Registered Office at Southampton, 

Hampshire, SO18 2NL. COMPANY PARTICULARS: For information about Southampton International Airport, 

please visit www.southamptonairport.com   
Airlines – REMINDER: Briefing Session on 
Southampton Airport’s Airspace Change 
Proposal 

Registered Airlines attendees SM-00177 14-02-22 10:26 Dear   
 
REMINDER: Briefing Session on Southampton Airport’s Airspace Change Proposal 
 
Thank you for registering for Southampton Airport’s briefing session for airline stakeholders on its Airspace 
Change Proposal (ACP).  
 
This email is to remind you that the event will take place between 2.00pm – 3.30pm on Tuesday 15th 
February 2022 via Microsoft Teams.  
 
As promised, the link for the virtual meeting can be found below. If you have difficulty accessing the meeting, 
please contact airspace.change@southamptonairport.com   
________________________________________________________________________________  

Microsoft Teams meeting  

Join on your computer or mobile app  

Click here to join the meeting  

Learn More | Meeting options  

________________________________________________________________________________  
Background 
Prior to the pandemic, Southampton Airport was participating in the FASI programme with 20 other UK airports 
and NATS to develop a Masterplan for airspace modernisation. The airspace change project was paused 
(alongside the other Masterplan proposals) when the pandemic hit, but the airspace change programme has 
now restarted. 
 
Southampton Airport is committed to keeping all stakeholders updated with progress on the airspace change 
work. To that end we are holding this briefing session to outline what stage the airport is at in the ACP process 
and next steps. The briefing will include a 20-minute presentation, after which there will be an opportunity for 
discussion and questions. 
 
In attendance will be members of the airport’s ACP delivery team and representatives from the airport's air 
traffic control team. 
 
If you are not the relevant contact within your organisation, please respond with an alternative contact. If an 
alternative contact is not provided, we will continue to send further information to this email address. 
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and next steps. The briefing will include a 20-minute presentation, after which there will be an opportunity for 
discussion and questions. 
 
In attendance will be members of the airport’s ACP delivery team and representatives from the airport's air 
traffic control team. 
 
If you are not the relevant contact within your organisation, please respond with an alternative contact. If an 
alternative contact is not provided, we will continue to send further information to this email address. 
 
Further information and contact details 
 
Southampton ACP website: southamptonairport.com/about-us/airspace-change-programme  
Southampton ACP email address: airspace.change@southamptonairport.com  
Southampton Airport freephone information line: 0800 298 7040 
 

CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for 

the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you 

are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 

distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and 

delete all copies of this message and attachments. Please note that Southampton International Airport 

Limited monitors incoming and outgoing mail for compliance with its Information Security policy. This 

includes scanning emails for computer viruses. Southampton International Airport Limited is a private limited 

company registered in England under Company Number 2431858, with the Registered Office at Southampton, 

Hampshire, SO18 2NL. COMPANY PARTICULARS: For information about Southampton International Airport, 

please visit www.southamptonairport.com   
SIAL Stage 2 - Qualifying Email Consultation stakeholders (qualified) 

Consultation stakeholders (unqualified) 
SM-00203 13-05-22 10:53 Dear  

 
Update on Southampton Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
I am emailing on behalf of Southampton International Airport about its Airspace Change Proposal (ACP). As you 
may be aware, Southampton Airport is required by the Department for Transport (DfT) and the Civil Aviation 
Authority (CAA) to modernise its airspace to remove reliance on old technology. This is part of a UK-wide airspace 
modernisation programme, which you can find out more about here. 
 
We had been in the process of seeking a broad range of stakeholders’ views about this process, but had to 
postpone this work in 2020 due to the outbreak of COVID-19. We have recently restarted our activity.  
 
The airspace modernisation programme will enable us to better manage the airspace around the airport, without 
compromising on safety, whilst delivering a number of potential benefits such as increased resilience to 
disruption. As well as engaging with the Civil Aviation Authority (CAA), National Air Traffic Service (NATS), and 
the UK Department for Transport (DfT), we will be continuing to seek views from our regional stakeholders.  
 
To support our activity, we are keen to ensure that our records are up to date and we have the most relevant 
representative from your organisation to participate in any future airspace change engagement.  
 
To allow us to send further information to the most appropriate person, we would be grateful if you could confirm 
that you remain the relevant contact and / or nominate an appropriate person by emailing 
airspace.change@southamptonairport.com.  
 
Ideally, the individual nominated would be willing to engage with us at subsequent stages of the process. 
Individuals’ data will be stored on a secure database for future contact and retained for 12 years following the 
end of the project, unless otherwise requested to delete. All personal data is held by BECG, Southampton 
Airport’s engagement consultant for this process. All personal data is held in accordance with the requirements 
of the Data Protection Legislation and data subjects’ rights thereunder, as set out in BECG’s Data Protection 
Policy. 
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At: The Oak Room, Holiday Inn Eastleigh, Leigh Road, Eastleigh, Hampshire, SO50 9PG (in-person) 
Register 

 
- Or - 

Date: Tuesday 28th June 2022 
Time:  10.00am to 12.30pm 

At: Online 
Register 

 
The briefing sessions will include a presentation on the design options, followed by an opportunity to ask 
questions. After the briefing sessions, stakeholders will have a period of four weeks to provide feedback via an 
online feedback form. 
 
If you are unable to engage online, please email airspace.change@southamptonairport.com or call 0800 298 
7040, as we can arrange an alternative session. 
 
Have we got the right contact for your organisation? 
We want to keep our stakeholder records up-to-date for this airspace change engagement. We are required to 
engage with community stakeholders who may be affected by any future changes to Southampton Airport’s 
airspace; as such, please let us know if we need to update our contact for your organisation. If so, please 
nominate an alternative person by emailing airspace.change@southamptonairport.com. Ideally, the 
individual nominated would be willing to engage with us at subsequent stages of the process. 
 
Further Information 
We’d like to thank all those who have contributed to date to Southampton Airport’s ACP; we remain committed 
to ensuring your organisation can provide feedback on how the Airport should progress its part of the UK-wide 
Airspace Modernisation Strategy.   
 
Should you have any questions, please view our FAQs page, which covers many of the most common queries. 
You can also find out more about the Airspace Modernisation Strategy here and Southampton Airport’s ACP 
www.southamptonairport.com/about-us/airspace-change-programme/. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 Southampton International Airport 

 
CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for 
the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 
distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete all copies of this message and attachments. Please note that Southampton International Airport 
Limited monitors incoming and outgoing mail for compliance with its Information Security policy. This 
includes scanning emails for computer viruses. Southampton International Airport Limited is a private limited 
company registered in England under Company Number 2431858, with the Registered Office at Southampton, 
Hampshire, SO18 2NL. COMPANY PARTICULARS: For information about Southampton International Airport, 
please visit www.southamptonairport.com   

SOU Stage 2 - Invitation to MPs MPs SM-00209 25-05-22 15:54 Dear  
 
Southampton Airport’s Airspace Change Proposal 
 
I am emailing to offer you the opportunity to meet Southampton Airport’s engagement team to discuss the next 
steps in its Airspace Change Proposal (ACP) – our part of a nationwide initiative to modernise the country’s 
airspace, known as the Airspace Modernisation Strategy (AMS).  
 
Background 
Along with other airports across the UK, Southampton Airport is required by the Department for Transport (DfT) 
and the Civil Aviation Authority (CAA) to modernise its airspace to remove reliance on old technology. This is 
part of a UK-wide airspace modernisation programme, which you can find more information about here. 
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Attend one of our briefing sessions 
We ask that your organisation select one representative to attend one of the following briefing sessions: 

Date: Thursday 23rd June 2022 

Time:  10.00am to 12.30pm 

At:  Online 

Register 

 

- Or – 

 

Date: Monday 27th June 2022 

Time:  1.00pm to 4.00pm 

At: The Oak Room, Holiday Inn Eastleigh, Leigh Road, Eastleigh, Hampshire, SO50 9PG (in-person) 

Register 

 

- Or – 

 

Date: Tuesday 28th June 2022 

Time:  10.00am to 12.30pm 

At: Online 

Register 
 
The briefing sessions will include a presentation on the design options, followed by an opportunity to ask 
questions. After the briefing sessions, stakeholders will have a period of four weeks to provide feedback via an 
online feedback form. 
 
You can sign up for one of the briefing sessions here. Or you can email 
airspace.change@southamptonairport.com detailing the name of your organisation, the name of the 
nominated attendee and which workshop they will attend.  
 
Ideally, and where possible, the individual nominated would be willing to engage with us at subsequent stages 
of the process. If you are not able to attend any of the dates listed above, or if you are unable to engage online, 
please email airspace.change@southamptonairport.com or call 0800 298 7040 as we can arrange an 
alternative session. 
 
Further Information 
We’d like to thank all those who have contributed to date to Southampton Airport’s ACP; we remain committed 
to ensuring your organisation can provide feedback on how the Airport should progress its part of the UK-wide 
Airspace Modernisation Strategy.   
 
Should you have any questions, please view our FAQs page, which covers many of the most common queries. 
You can also find out more about the Airspace Modernisation Strategy here and Southampton Airport’s ACP 
here: www.southamptonairport.com/about-us/airspace-change-programme/. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 Southampton International Airport 

CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for 
the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 
distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete all copies of this message and attachments. Please note that Southampton International Airport 
Limited monitors incoming and outgoing mail for compliance with its Information Security policy. This 
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I am writing to you because you either attended, or registered to attend, the Stage 2A Stakeholder Briefing 
Session that took place on 23rd June 2022. This provided you with an opportunity to engage with us regarding 
Southampton Airport’s Airspace Change Proposal (ACP) – our part of a UK-wide Airspace Modernisation 
Programme, which you can find out more about here.  
 
If you were unable to attend the Session on 23rd June, or would like to hear the presentation again, a recording 
is now available on the website, along with copies of all the materials relevant to Stage 2A.  
 
The 23rd June Session was the first of three Stakeholder Briefing Sessions to outline our approach to options 
development. There will be two additional Stakeholder Briefing Sessions on 27th and 28th June, as described on 
our website.  
 
As part of this Stakeholder Briefing Session, Southampton Airport displayed a video entitled Future Airspace 
Strategy – Creating Airspace Fit for the 21st Century. A link to this video can be found here. 
 
Prior to this Stakeholder Briefing Session, we gave a separate presentation to the General Aviation community 
(e.g. drone pilots and gliding clubs) on the initial Illustrative Controlled Airspace. This presentation is of specific 
relevance to the General Aviation community, but we have also made this available for all stakeholders to view 
on our website. This is to allow for interested stakeholders, particularly General Aviation stakeholders, to 
comment on the initial Illustrative Controlled Airspace. You can view the presentation on the initial Illustrative 
Controlled Airspace and provide feedback using the feedback form on our website.  
 

Providing Feedback 
 

Along with other airports across the UK, Southampton Airport is required by the Department for Transport (DfT) 
and the Civil Aviation Authority (CAA) to modernise its airspace. Southampton Airport successfully passed Stage 
1 of the ACP (Airspace Change Proposal) process and has commenced Stage 2, which involves developing a 
comprehensive list of potential airspace change design options. 
 
We appreciate your participation in this important process and would be grateful for your feedback on our 
approach to developing airspace change design options for Southampton Airport. You can give us your feedback 
online by clicking here. The deadline for feedback is Tuesday 26th July 2022.  
 
Alternatively, if you would like to respond to the questions on our feedback page via email, you can provide these 
to us via airspace.change@southamptonairport.com.  
 
We are asking you to give us your feedback on our approach to developing the options and if this approach 
aligns with the Design Principles. It is important to note that we are not asking you to comment on the individual 
options at this stage.  
 
If you would like a hard copy of the survey, you can request one by emailing 
airspace.change@southamptonairport.com or calling 0800 298 7040. 
 
Next Steps 
 
We will review all the responses to our survey and refine or create new options as appropriate. Our full 
comprehensive list of route options will then be taken forward to the Design Principle Evaluation, where we 
assess each option to understand whether it has met, partially met, or not met the Design Principles. We will 
inform you once the Design Principle Evaluation is complete and available to view. 
 
The outcome of the Design Principle Evaluation will likely be a shortlist of options. The wider public will then be 
informed of the proposals at Stage 3, which will include a full public consultation. A key element of this 
consultation is that it takes place when proposals are at a formative stage, so that feedback has the potential to 
affect the proposal. Southampton Airport is expecting the public consultation to take place in 2024. 
 

Further information  
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We’d like to thank all those who have contributed to date to Southampton Airport’s ACP; we remain committed 
to ensuring your organisation can provide feedback on how the airport should progress its part of the UK-wide 
Airspace Modernisation Strategy.   
 

Should you have any questions, please view our FAQs page, which covers many of the most common queries. 
You can also find out more about the Airspace Modernisation Strategy here and Southampton Airport’s ACP 
here.  
 

If you would like information not covered in this email, please contact us on 0800 298 7040 or via email at 
airspace.change@southamptonairport.com.   
 

Yours sincerely,  
  

 
 Southampton International Airport  

CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for 
the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 
distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete all copies of this message and attachments. Please note that Southampton International Airport 
Limited monitors incoming and outgoing mail for compliance with its Information Security policy. This 
includes scanning emails for computer viruses. Southampton International Airport Limited is a private limited 
company registered in England under Company Number 2431858, with the Registered Office at Southampton, 
Hampshire, SO18 2NL. COMPANY PARTICULARS: For information about Southampton International Airport, 
please visit www.southamptonairport.com   

Feedback Email for 27th June 2022 registrants Registered attendees for 27/06 briefing session SM-00218 27-06-22 14:52 Dear   
 

Southampton Airport welcomes your feedback on its Airspace Change Proposal 
 

I am writing to you because you either attended, or registered to attend, the Stage 2A Stakeholder Briefing 
Session that took place on 27th June 2022. This provided you with an opportunity to engage with us regarding 
Southampton Airport’s Airspace Change Proposal (ACP) – our part of a UK-wide Airspace Modernisation 
Programme, which you can find out more about here.  
 
If you were unable to attend the Session, or would like to hear the presentation again, a recording of  our 23rd 
June Session is available on the website, along with copies of all the materials relevant to Stage 2A.  
 
The 27th June Session was the second of three Stakeholder Briefing Sessions to outline our approach to options 
development. There will be a further final Stakeholder Briefing Sessions on 28th June, as described on our 
website.  
 
As part of this Stakeholder Briefing Session, Southampton Airport displayed a video entitled Future Airspace 
Strategy – Creating Airspace Fit for the 21st Century. A link to this video can be found here. 
 
Prior to this Stakeholder Briefing Session, we gave a separate presentation to the General Aviation community 
(e.g. drone pilots and gliding clubs) on the initial Illustrative Controlled Airspace. This presentation is of specific 
relevance to the General Aviation community, but we have also made this available for all stakeholders to view 
on our website.  
 

This is to allow for interested stakeholders, particularly General Aviation stakeholders, to comment on the initial 
Illustrative Controlled Airspace. You can view the presentation on the initial Illustrative Controlled Airspace and 
provide feedback using the feedback form on our website.  
 

Providing Feedback 
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Along with other airports across the UK, Southampton Airport is required by the Department for Transport (DfT) 
and the Civil Aviation Authority (CAA) to modernise its airspace. Southampton Airport successfully passed Stage 
1 of the ACP (Airspace Change Proposal) process and has commenced Stage 2, which involves developing a 
comprehensive list of potential airspace change design options. 
 
We appreciate your participation in this important process and would be grateful for your feedback on our 
approach to developing airspace change design options for Southampton Airport. You can give us your feedback 
online by clicking here. The deadline for feedback is Tuesday 26th July 2022.  
 
Alternatively, if you would like to respond to the questions on our feedback page via email, you can provide these 
to us via airspace.change@southamptonairport.com.  
 
We are asking you to give us your feedback on our approach to developing the options and if this approach 
aligns with the Design Principles. It is important to note that we are not asking you to comment on the individual 
options at this stage.  
 
If you would like a hard copy of the survey, you can request one by emailing 
airspace.change@southamptonairport.com or calling 0800 298 7040. 
 
Next Steps 
 
We will review all the responses to our survey and refine or create new options as appropriate. Our full 
comprehensive list of route options will then be taken forward to the Design Principle Evaluation, where we 
assess each option to understand whether it has met, partially met, or not met the Design Principles. We will 
inform you once the Design Principle Evaluation is complete and available to view. 
 
The outcome of the Design Principle Evaluation will likely be a shortlist of options. The wider public will then be 
informed of the proposals at Stage 3, which will include a full public consultation. A key element of this 
consultation is that it takes place when proposals are at a formative stage, so that feedback has the potential to 
affect the proposal. Southampton Airport is expecting the public consultation to take place in 2024. 
 

Further information  
 

We’d like to thank all those who have contributed to date to Southampton Airport’s ACP; we remain committed 
to ensuring your organisation can provide feedback on how the airport should progress its part of the UK-wide 
Airspace Modernisation Strategy.   
 

Should you have any questions, please view our FAQs page, which covers many of the most common queries. 
You can also find out more about the Airspace Modernisation Strategy here and Southampton Airport’s ACP 
here.  
 

If you would like information not covered in this email, please contact us on 0800 298 7040 or via email at 
airspace.change@southamptonairport.com.   
 

Yours sincerely,  
  

 
 Southampton International Airport  

CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for 
the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 
distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete all copies of this message and attachments. Please note that Southampton International Airport 
Limited monitors incoming and outgoing mail for compliance with its Information Security policy. This 
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assess each option to understand whether it has met, partially met, or not met the Design Principles. We will 
inform you once the Design Principle Evaluation is complete and available to view. 
 
The outcome of the Design Principle Evaluation will likely be a shortlist of options. The wider public will then be 
informed of the proposals at Stage 3, which will include a full public consultation. A key element of this 
consultation is that it takes place when proposals are at a formative stage, so that feedback has the potential to 
affect the proposal. Southampton Airport is expecting the public consultation to take place in 2024. 
 

Further information  
 

We’d like to thank all those who have contributed to date to Southampton Airport’s ACP; we remain committed 
to ensuring your organisation can provide feedback on how the airport should progress its part of the UK-wide 
Airspace Modernisation Strategy.   
 

Should you have any questions, please view our FAQs page, which covers many of the most common queries. 
You can also find out more about the Airspace Modernisation Strategy here and Southampton Airport’s ACP 
here.  
 

If you would like information not covered in this email, please contact us on 0800 298 7040 or via email at 
airspace.change@southamptonairport.com.   
 

Yours sincerely,  
  

 
 Southampton International Airport   

CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for 
the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 
distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete all copies of this message and attachments. Please note that Southampton International Airport 
Limited monitors incoming and outgoing mail for compliance with its Information Security policy. This 
includes scanning emails for computer viruses. Southampton International Airport Limited is a private limited 
company registered in England under Company Number 2431858, with the Registered Office at Southampton, 
Hampshire, SO18 2NL. COMPANY PARTICULARS: For information about Southampton International Airport, 
please visit www.southamptonairport.com   

Post Workshops Feedback Email Consultation stakeholders (qualified) 
New consultation stakeholders 

SM-00222 29-06-22 10:01 Dear   
 

Provide your feedback on Southampton Airport’s Airspace Change Proposal by 26th July 

 

As you will be aware, Southampton Airport recently held Stakeholder Briefing Sessions on 23rd June, 27th June, 
and 28th June 2022 regarding Stage 2A of our Airspace Change Proposal (ACP). These events provided 
stakeholders with an opportunity to engage with us regarding our ACP – our part of a UK-wide Airspace 
Modernisation Programme, which you can find out more about here.  
 
If you registered to attend one of these three Sessions, you will have already received a email with the following 
information. If you were unable to attend one of these Sessions, a recording is available on our website, along 
with copies of all the materials and presentations relevant to Stage 2A.  
 
At each Stakeholder Briefing Session, Southampton Airport displayed a video entitled Future Airspace Strategy 
– Creating Airspace Fit for the 21st Century. A link to this video can be found here. 
 
Prior to these three Stakeholder Briefing Sessions, we gave a separate presentation to the General Aviation 
community (e.g. drone pilots and gliding clubs) on the initial Illustrative Controlled Airspace. This presentation is 
of specific relevance to the General Aviation community, but we have also made this available for all stakeholders 
to view on our website.  
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This is to allow for interested stakeholders, particularly General Aviation stakeholders, to comment on the initial 
Illustrative Controlled Airspace. You can view the presentation on the initial Illustrative Controlled Airspace and 
provide feedback using the feedback form on our website.  
 

Providing Feedback 
 

Along with other airports across the UK, Southampton Airport is required by the Department for Transport (DfT) 
and the Civil Aviation Authority (CAA) to modernise its airspace. Southampton Airport successfully passed Stage 
1 of the ACP (Airspace Change Proposal) process and has commenced Stage 2, which involves developing a 
comprehensive list of potential airspace change design options. 
 
We appreciate your participation in this important process and would be grateful for your feedback on our 
approach to developing airspace change design options for Southampton Airport. You can give us your feedback 
online by clicking here. The deadline for feedback is Tuesday 26th July 2022.  
 
Alternatively, if you would like to respond to the questions on our feedback page via email, you can provide these 
to us via airspace.change@southamptonairport.com.  
 
We are asking you to give us your feedback on our approach to developing the options and if this approach 
aligns with the Design Principles. It is important to note that we are not asking you to comment on the individual 
options at this stage.  
 
If you would like a hard copy of the survey, you can request one by emailing 
airspace.change@southamptonairport.com or calling 0800 298 7040. 
 
Next Steps 
 
We will review all the responses to our survey and refine or create new options as appropriate. Our full 
comprehensive list of route options will then be taken forward to the Design Principle Evaluation, where we 
assess each option to understand whether it has met, partially met, or not met the Design Principles. We will 
inform you once the Design Principle Evaluation is complete and available to view. 
 
The outcome of the Design Principle Evaluation will likely be a shortlist of options. The wider public will then be 
informed of the proposals at Stage 3, which will include a full public consultation. A key element of this 
consultation is that it takes place when proposals are at a formative stage, so that feedback has the potential to 
affect the proposal. Southampton Airport is expecting the public consultation to take place in 2024. 
 

Further information  
 

We’d like to thank all those who have contributed to date to Southampton Airport’s ACP; we remain committed 
to ensuring your organisation can provide feedback on how the airport should progress its part of the UK-wide 
Airspace Modernisation Strategy.   
 

Should you have any questions, please view our FAQs page, which covers many of the most common queries. 
You can also find out more about the Airspace Modernisation Strategy here and Southampton Airport’s ACP 
here.  
 

If you would like information not covered in this email, please contact us on 0800 298 7040 or via email at 
airspace.change@southamptonairport.com.   
 

Yours sincerely,  
  

 
 Southampton International Airport  
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Should you have any questions, please view our FAQ page, which covers many of the most common queries. 
You can also find out more about the Airspace Modernisation Strategy here and Southampton Airport’s ACP 
here. If you would like information not covered in this email, please contact us on 0800 298 7040 or via email at 
airspace.change@southamptonairport.com.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 Southampton Airport 

CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for 
the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 
distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete all copies of this message and attachments. Please note that Southampton International Airport 
Limited monitors incoming and outgoing mail for compliance with its Information Security policy. This 
includes scanning emails for computer viruses. Southampton International Airport Limited is a private limited 
company registered in England under Company Number 2431858, with the Registered Office at Southampton, 
Hampshire, SO18 2NL. COMPANY PARTICULARS: For information about Southampton International Airport, 
please visit www.southamptonairport.com   

Email informing stakeholders of extension to 
the feedback deadline 

Consultation stakeholders (qualified) 
New consultation stakeholders 

SM-00227 19-07-22 16:30 Dear  
 
Southampton Airport asks for your feedback on its Airspace Change Proposal by Tuesday 9th August 
2022 
 
This is a reminder to give Southampton Airport your feedback on its approach to developing route options, if you 
have not already done so.  
 
We have extended the feedback deadline by two weeks to secure your comments; the new feedback 
deadline is Tuesday 9th August 2022. 
 
It is important that we secure feedback from a wide range of stakeholder types, so we would encourage you to 
use this opportunity to provide your comments.  
 
We recently held three Stakeholder Briefing sessions to outline our approach to options development. If you were 
unable to attend a session or would like to hear the presentation again, a recording is now available on the 
website at https://southamptonairport.consultationonline.co.uk/.  
 
Further information 
 
We’d like to thank all those who have contributed to date to Southampton Airport’s ACP; we remain committed 
to ensuring your organisation can provide feedback on how the airport should progress its part of the UK-wide 
Airspace Modernisation Strategy.  
 
Should you have any questions, please view our FAQ page, which covers many of the most common queries. 
You can also find out more about the Airspace Modernisation Strategy here and Southampton Airport’s ACP 
here. 
If you would like information not covered in this email, please contact us on 0800 298 7040 or via email at 
airspace.change@southamptonairport.com.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 Southampton Airport 

 
 
CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for 
the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 
distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete all copies of this message and attachments. Please note that Southampton International Airport 
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We recently held three Stakeholder Briefing sessions to outline our approach to options development. If you were 
unable to attend a session or would like to hear the presentation again, a recording is now available on the 
website at https://southamptonairport.consultationonline.co.uk/.  
 
Further information 
 
We’d like to thank all those who have contributed to date to Southampton Airport’s ACP; we remain committed 
to ensuring your organisation can provide feedback on how the airport should progress its part of the UK-wide 
Airspace Modernisation Strategy.  
 
Should you have any questions, please view our FAQ page, which covers many of the most common queries. 
You can also find out more about the Airspace Modernisation Strategy here and Southampton Airport’s ACP 
here. 
 
If you would like information not covered in this email, please contact us on 0800 298 7040 or via email at 
airspace.change@southamptonairport.com.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 Southampton Airport 

CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for 
the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 
distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete all copies of this message and attachments. Please note that Southampton International Airport 
Limited monitors incoming and outgoing mail for compliance with its Information Security policy. This 
includes scanning emails for computer viruses. Southampton International Airport Limited is a private limited 
company registered in England under Company Number 2431858, with the Registered Office at Southampton, 
Hampshire, SO18 2NL. COMPANY PARTICULARS: For information about Southampton International Airport, 
please visit www.southamptonairport.com   
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